
From: energy_manchester 
Sent: 11 December 2017 11:35 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Subject: RE: Question 
 
Chris 
 
As requested, please find attached an updated Figure 4 with the correct fence height (2m). 
 
I can confirm that the depth of the existing borehole is 820m.  The extent of the lateral well is 520m. 
 
On the HGV movements I can confirm that paragraph 3.7.1 of the Planning Statement is 
incorrect.  There will be HGV movements during the flow test and pressure monitoring stages and 
these will be in line with the (revised) Table 8.1 of the Environmental Report.  I can also confirm that 
all HGV movements during the flow test and pressure monitoring stages will take place during 
standard working hours.  The only potential exception to this is if any essential repairs to plant and 
equipment on site need to be undertaken. 
 
I trust that the above response adequately responds to all of the outstanding queries.  Please can 
you advise when a copy of the draft Planning Committee Report will be available to review? 
 
Regards, Stephen 
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